
Request for Bids for Nutrition Services Department 

Direct Paper and Packaging Products, 24-0817 

for the  

Sacramento City Unified School District 

 

The Sacramento City Unified School District is seeking bids to its “Request for Bids” to select 

qualified firms to provide Paper and Packaging Product Services.  The full text of the bid is 

available on the district website at www.scusd.edu.  Go to District Office Directory > Purchasing 

Services > Request for Proposals.  Bids are also available by calling (916) 643-9460.  Firms are 

responsible for checking the website periodically for any updates or revisions to the bid.  Sealed 

bids must be received at SCUSD, Attn: Robert Aldama, Purchasing Manager, 5735 47th Avenue, 

Sacramento, CA  95824, until 11:00 a.m. on Monday, July 17, 2023.  The SCUSD is an Equal 

Opportunity Employer. 

Dated:  June 14, 2023    

Advertised: June 16, 2023 and June 23, 2023 

 

 

http://www.scusd.edu/

